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Prez Sez...
Dear Friends,
Another fun filled summer brings us again to celebrate the last car show of the 
year at the Townsend Montana Fall Festival, Sunday October 1st in the front room 
at Betsy’s Bar from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM! This is a very important meeting for all 
members to attend as we will be nominating a full slate of officers for MSRA to be 
voted on in our winter meeting. None of the current officers will be able to take on 
another volunteer term so bring your good ideas and commitments for a solid slate 
of MSRA members interested in volunteering for this important organization. We 
look forward to seeing you in Townsend!

Elizabeth Schuyler Scholl
President MSRA

September, 2017

The next meeting will be held Sunday, October 1, 2017:
		  The front room of Betsy’s Bar 
		  219 Broadway, Townsend, MT

		  Membership meeting at 10:00am

New Members & Ideas Welcome



price that includes, SWAG (T-shirts, etc.) signage, a table cloth. 80% 
of sales will go to the MSRA scholarship fund & 20 % will go to the 
car club/show.

     �Jody presented different SWAG items: T-shirts (which members 
could buy today at meeting at cost), wine glasses, apron, oven mitt & 
cutting board with the MSRA scholarship logo.  

     �There was a question from the membership regarding the old MSRA 
logo- which also could be put on T-shirts if enough members wanted 
that. This question led to a discussion regarding what direction did 
the membership want MSRA to take. The Scholarship program did 
not seem to be in jeopardy but the majority of the members wanted 
the focus to be more of what MSRA was initially- lobbying to get 
legislature passed and not as much emphasis on the scholarship 
program. Elizabeth gave each member the opportunity to speak 
their concerns.  There was clarification that MSRA can lobby for any 
legislative issue relevant to the members but it cannot be political in 
any way- such as endorsing a candidate etc. 

     �Concerns expressed: Want groups of clubs to get together to lobby 
for important legislature.

     �No talk about the next new car project.
     �Not getting new members i.e. younger population- can’t afford the 

hobby or interest is not in hotrods/streetrods etc. 
     �Contact the scholarship winners a year later to see how their “car” 

project is coming along.
     �Get back to where we were – readjust the focus.
     �Have an annual MSRA picnic.
     �Helena Valley Timing has initiated a cruise night and is gathering 

a following and people now know who the group is instead of just 
focusing on their scholarship fund.

     �Gary Taylor suggested that members write down what they want and 
give it to a board member rather than complain about an issue.

9.  Old Business. 
	 a. �Election of Rodder of the Year for 2016.
		  Nominees: Roger Mudd – winner
		  Bob Degenhardt, Helena Valley Timing Assoc.
	 b. �Announcement of new Board Members (Business Sponsor 

Rep, Car Club Rep, and Member-at-Large Rep). Jim Alley – 
Member-at-Large, John Zawata- NAPA Bozeman- business 
sponsor, Garden City- car club

10.  �New Business. 
	 a. �Motion to pay bills falling within established 2017 budget.
	� Greg Staples made above motion, Sonny Adams- second. 

Motion passed.
	 b. �Notice to change by-laws to two meetings per year instead 

of three. Tabled
	 c. �Next Meeting date and location – Butte in conjunction 

with NSRA Appreciation Day? Helena at the end of May.
11.  �Announcements. Maps available for shop tours – Sound Pro, Mike’s 

Off Road, Dark Horse Custom. Lunch at Buffalo Bump.
12.  Adjournment. Meeting adjourned at noon.

MEETING AGENDA
February 4, 2017 Best Western Gran Tree Inn, Madison Room
Bozeman MT 10:00am – 12:00noon

AGENDA
1.  Call to Order. @ 10:15 A.M.
2.  Signing of membership book. 24 members, 2 guests
3.  �Introduction of visitors and the introduction of new members and 

sponsors. 
4.  �Approval of last meeting minutes. Minutes posted in newsletter. 

Motion by Bob Degenhardt, Gary Taylor –second. Motion passed.
5.  �Secretary’s report and reading of correspondence – Judy Sorg. 

Flathead Community College sent a 50th anniversary booklet to 
Elizabeth- shared with members. Scholarship letters mailed to all 
11 Financial Aid Directors at Community Colleges and Technical 
Schools. Renewal letters mailed to membership, car clubs and 
business sponsors. Membership cards mailed to renewing 
members. Additional renewal letters sent to 15 members who had 
not yet renewed, 19 businesses who had not renewed and 3 car 
clubs who had not renewed.  Completed & sent a Blue Jean Friday 
Application to the Bozeman Daily Chronicle.  Sent thank you letters 
to MSRA scholarship donors.  Printed & mailed 30 newsletters 
which were sent to non-email members, car clubs and business 
sponsors.  The 2017 sticker for the business sponsor plaques was 
sent with the newsletters.

6.  �Treasurer’s report, balance in treasury, and accounts payable – 
Bob Degenhardt. Report was passed around for members to view.  
Motion to accept treasurer’s report made by Gary Taylor and 
seconded by Bob Bradley. Motion passed.

7.  �Secretary’s report of Membership Renewals for 2016 – Judy Sorg.-
not given

8. � Scholarship Committee report – Elizabeth Scholl. There were 12 
outstanding applicants from across the state. All students who apply 
are financially in need and are registered with their institution’s 
financial aid office. The scholarship funds are distributed to the 
financial aid offices of the Montana University System (MUS).  
The school takes out any outstanding university debt from the 
scholarship before the student receives any money. There is a strict 
criterion for the applicants.  Any MSRA member is invited to be on 
the MSRA scholarship committee.

	 a. �Rod and Custom Scholarship award winners for 2016/2017.
	 Winners:  Channa Clarin- Dawson Community College
                   		  Colby Fitch- Missoula College (UMT)
                    		  Scott Parke- Helena College (UMT)
                     		  Caleb Roope - MSU Northern
	 b. �Merchandise program proposed for 2017 (Guest – Jody 

Ryan from Ryan’s Trophies).
     �Elizabeth reviewed the history of the scholarship change from a 

507 to a 501c3, allowing for increased scholarship funds within the 
IRS rules. Donations have been made by MSRA members , car clubs 
and business sponsors.  Garden City donated $1000 this year and 
commits to $1000 donation for the next 5 years.  A new merchandise 
program will be trialed to help take the burden off the MSRA’s 
members and place it within the community.  There is no intent 
to compete with the car shows’ SWAG.  Elizabeth spoke with Barb 
Salerno of Hi-Line Cruisin and Roger Mudd of Helena Valley Timing 
Assoc. regarding trialing this new program and both were agreeable. 

     �The car clubs will purchase a kit from Ryan’s Trophies at wholesale 

Meeting Minutes
Saturday, February 4, 2017 Bozeman, MT
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MSRA Treasurer’s Report as of 9/4/17
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Roadkill Customs Transmission Dimensions
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OBD-II Diagnostic Trouble Codes Explained
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Tips ‘N Tricks



MSRA Business Sponsors
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MSRA Business Sponsors
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MSRA Business Sponsors
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MSRA Business Sponsors

Taylor’s Used 
Auto Parts

Gary Taylor
126 Bluebird Lane

Whitehall, MT 59759
406-287-3641
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SUPPORT THE
BUSINESS

SPONSORS THAT
SUPPORT MONTANA

STREET ROD
ASSOCIATION

1932 Ford pickup rolling chassis includes: pickup bed; 
four 15” chrome reverse wheels; original ‘K’ member 
and cross members; front fender braces; radiator; head-
light bar; and steering box and column with original 
key in column lock. The torque tube and rear end were 
chromed in the 1960’s Price: $3500

Wally Hammett, Roundup, MT
Phone: 406.323.1695
email: whammett30sotonsra@midrivers.com

1938 Dodge Pickup
Can be used for parts or as a project car

$1500

1939 Plymouth Coupe
400 Mopar

$12,000

1965 Plymouth Barracuda
$8500

‘30’s to ‘50’s Style Gas Pumps
Available (will restore)

Call Ron Brandt
406-587-3064

FOR SALE:

1966 Mercury 4 dr. Montclair, 30- engine with 2 barrel 
carburetor, rebuilt motor and C6 tranny, brown in color, 
drive train is good, paint and interior both in very good 
shape.  Odometor: 75,447 miles.  $6000.  
Call Merlin at 406-265-9381

1966 Mercury 4 dr. Sedan Park Lane Breezeway, 410 
Maurder engine with 4 barrel carburetor.  Drive train 
is good, paint and interior is in very good condition.  
$10,855. Call Merlin at 406-265-9381.

LOOKING FOR:  
1950 original Chev. 4 dr.  Call Leo at 406-372-3182

FOR SALE:

Mallory dual-point distributor for SBC, N. 
2548201, used one hour (long story) as new in 
box, $100. 

Ram 11-inch clutch and pressure plate for 26 
spline for T-10 or Muncie, never used, $90. 

Copper/Brass AutoCity Classic radiator for 55-
56 Chevy car, Harrison clone, for V-8 position, 
used for 500 miles (another long story), like new, 
$175. 

Call Mike at 406-763-4732 or douglasfir@
centric.net. Will donate 20% of any sales to the 
scholarship fund.
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FOR SALE

1947 Buick 2 door Fast Back
1950 Buick 2 door Fast Back w/Camaro 

Sub-Frame
1950 Buick 4 door

1957 Buick Convertible Special
1966 Plymouth Sport Fury Convertible $5800

2 ea. 1947 Buick 2 door 
Fast Back Roadmaster

1948 Buick Super 4 door
1949 Buick 2 door Fast Back

2 ea. 1950 Buick 2 door Hard Top

Call Reggie Dangerfield
(406) 252-3301

Paul Bunyan’s  
Sandwich Shop

3150 Busch Street
Butte, MT

Jim Ayers
406-494-7817

Butte’s best sandwiches and pork chops.


